Dear members of KBHFF, 
The board has, together with the Coordination Meeting, decided that we will hold our 2020 annual general assembly with a face-to-face meeting on Sunday 28th June at 12 pm at Oehlenschlægersgades Skole, 1663 København V.
The decision was made with the expectation that the regulations regarding gatherings will be updated from the 8th of June to allow between 30 and 50 people to meet with 1 metre distance between them while observing good hygiene. There will therefore be a limited number of places available for the meeting, which will be allocated on a first-come-first-served basis. 
We are aware that there are members of KBHFF who are in additional-risk populations and other members who may not feel comfortable participating in a face-to-face meeting. Furthermore we may end up with more members wanting to attend than the updated regulations allow. We will therefore also set up a digital solution for attending and/or participating. To assess the requirement for such a solution, please write to us if you would like to participate but would require a digital solution. Likewise, though we expect to hold the meeting in Danish, we would also like to enable members for whom Danish is a language barrier to be able to participate. Again, please contact us if this is the case for you. You can contact the board at bestyrelse@kbhff.dk.
At last year’s general assembly, we increased the prices of vegetables in order to ensure the financial sustainability of KBHFF. This meant that we were able to make a small profit on KBHFF’s operations in 2019. At the general assembly this year we need to go through the accounts for 2019, agree the budget for 2020 – including some exciting proposals from the board – and vote in new board members.
As a member of KBHFF, you can also propose agenda items for discussion or decision at the general assembly. You can do this by writing to us at bestyrelse@kbhff.dk. As circumstances may limit some members’ ability to participate in the meeting, we will coordinate with you as to whether this general assembly is the right fit for your agenda item or whether it would be better taken at a later date when we are able to meet without restrictions. But please do write to us and we will figure it out together.
The accounts for 2019 and the board’s proposal for a budget for 2020 will be sent out by email soon, together with a sign-up list for the general assembly and information about this year’s annual membership fee. 
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting, digitally or face-to-face.
Best wishes,
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